
As 2023 draws to a close, we take a moment to reflect on a year filled with milestones and growth, 

and would like to share some key highlights from the past year. 

INSTALLATION OF THE LOEWER DISCMASTER 4TD 

At the beginning of 2023, we marked a significant step forward with the introduction of our 

investment in the Loewer DiscMaster 4TD. This efficient deburring machine works seamlessly with 

our lasers, ensuring high-quality surface finishes for components in steel, stainless steel, and 

aluminium processes. 

SUCCESS AT SUBCON 2023 

In June, we had the privilege of participating in SUBCON, where we had the opportunity to connect 

with both new and existing customers and partners. This event provided a platform for meaningful 

interactions, fostering relationships that contribute to our collaborative success. 

RECORD-BREAKING MILLION-POUND SALES 

Simultaneously, June marked a significant milestone for us with a record-breaking million-pound 

sales achievement. This accomplishment stands as a testament to our unwavering commitment to 

excellence and dedication to our customers. We are grateful for the trust you place in us, driving our 

continuous pursuit of unparalleled service and quality. 

ROBOTIC WELDER INVESTMENT - THE MIGATRONIC COWELDER 

July saw us make strategic investments to elevate our capabilities further. The acquisition of the 

Migatronic CoWelder, a state-of-the-art robotic welder, demonstrated our commitment to staying at 

the forefront of technological advancements. This addition enhances our precision and efficiency in 

welding processes. 

£250K INVESTMENT IN THE RVD SMARTFIBER CNC TUBE LASER 

In October, we welcomed a game-changing addition to our manufacturing arsenal—a £250,000 

investment in the RVD SmartFiber CNC Tube Laser. This cutting-edge machine positions us for 

increased efficiency, versatility, and market reach, reflecting our dedication to staying ahead in 

precision engineering. As we progress toward full operational capacity, we look forward to sharing 

more detailed information at the start of the upcoming year. 

Our Directors, Mark, Grant, Dali, Stuart and all the team at Grenville would like to wish you a Merry 

Christmas and a prosperous New Year. Thank you for being an integral part of our 2023 success story. 


